

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5125 • www.stcharlesparish.gov

COUNCIL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

AUGUST 8, 2025

TO:

MR. MATTHEW JEWELL PARISH PRESIDENT

FROM:

MICHELLE IMPASTATO
COUNCIL SECRETARY

RE:

DIRECTOR - DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND TOURISM

We are pleased to advise that on Monday, August 4, 2025, the St. Charles Parish Council confirmed your appointment of Mr. Patrick Beard as Director of the Department of Wastewater.

By copy of this correspondence, we are officially notifying Mr. Patrick Beard of this confirmation.

We all look forward to working with Mr. Beard in this position.

MI/ag

CC:

Parish Council

Ms. Samantha deCastro

Mr. Corey Oubre Mr. Patrick Beard